
YALSA Board of Directors – Midwinter 2007 
Mentoring Program - Next Steps 

Item # 8 
 
 

YALSA Board of Directors Meeting 
ALA Midwinter Meeting, Seattle 

January 19-24, 2007 
 
Topic: Mentoring Program - Next Steps 
 
Background: The Division Membership and Promotion Committee conducted a 

survey of mentors and mentees; however only 7 persons completed 
the online survey.  The final report and recommendations were 
supposed to be submitted at Annual 06, but the group requested 
more time and submitted them to the Fall Executive Committee 
Meeting. 

 
Action Required:   Action 
 

 
General Observ
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thought starting this relationship while still in school would have been a good step.  
Targeting graduate students might also identify those with an int


